
 

I40a Maygrove Road  2022/4692/p 

 

The NDF is concerned at the lack of detail even for permission in principle.  As it stands it 

appears to be overdevelopment, there is loss of green space and mature trees, and loss of 

employment possibilities, all contrary to the Neighbourhood Plan.  The NDF would also 

support neighbours in their undoubted objections to a detailed application, citing over 

development, loss of privacy and loss of light.  

 


